August, 1, 2024

—

Greetings!

It's never too early to start thinking about ski and snowboard season! Please join us in
support of LVCP, Lost Valley’s own youth ski and snowboard racing and freestyle team, at
the 2nd Annual Snow Ball Gala on Saturday, November 16, 6:00-11:00 PM at Lost
Valley.

How can you help?
° Attend: We'd love for you and your friends to join us for a fun night out!
° Sponsor: Consider a monetary donation and be recognized as a Snow Ball partner.

° Donate Auction Items: We're looking for fun and distinctive items for our silent auction!

About the LVCP Snow Ball

The LVCP Snow Ball will be a night of great food and drinks, music and dancing, and old and
new friends joining together to raise money to support a worthy cause. There will also be a
silent auction, providing an opportunity to snag unique items from a variety of local
businesses. The lodge at Lost Valley will be dressed to the nines and we hope you are too!

About LVCP

Through the hard work of athletes, coaching staff, families, and volunteers, LVCP aims to
provide coaching, training, and experiences that will help athletes to achieve their goals.
Our athletes practice multiple evenings per week all winter and daily during winter break
camps. They are successful on the slopes in both racing and freestyle, with team members
qualifying for regional and national events. LVCP promotes the love of all snow sports in a
family friendly environment and focus on positive competitive attitudes, friendship,
athleticism, respect, and the spirit of teamwork.

We are very grateful to you. Thank you for your consideration.

Sincerely,

LVCP Snow Ball Committee

lvepsnowball@gmail.com



